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Dear Brett
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST
I refer to your official information request 4 February 2016 for the following: ‘how

much is gathered from those companies that have concession to have radio repeater
sites on The Remarkables in Queenstown.’

According to our Permissions database, an amount of $10250 + GST per annum is
invoiced yearly.

Yours sincerely,

M

Marie Long
Director Planning,\Permissions and Land
For Director General
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